UPPER BURRELL PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 15, 2022

The November meeting of the Upper Burrell Township Planning Commission was held on
November 15, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were Commission members, Tom O’Brien, Rick Ryan,
George Richard, Chester Lockwood and Dennis Matto.

Approval of Minutes
After reviewing the October 2022 meeting minutes, Chester Lockwood moved to approve the minutes
as written, seconded by Rick Ryan and all were in favor.

Slahtovsky — Coward Plan of Lots

Ken Slahtovsky was present to represent the submission which involves two parcels along Bethesda
Road. A 3.675 acre parcel situated along the south side of Bethesda Road is to be conveyed from 10.621
acre Coward parcel to Slahtovsky and combined with the existing 101.321 acre Slahtovsky parcel. The
plan was reviewed by Bankson Engineers and in a November 15, 2022 letter indicated that they has no
negative comments on this submission. After a discussion George Richard moved to approve the plan,
seconded by Rick Ryan and all were in favor.

Adjournment
There being no further business, Chester Lockwood moved to adjourn the meeting, at 7:25 pm,

saconded by Rick Ryan and all were in favor.
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